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February 3, 1959

Mr. Charleg Rubiner
22901 South Bellwood Drive
Birmingham, Michigan

Dear Selma:

By this time you should have heard from Jane (although I believe
I say have given her the wrong number on your street). As I
fold Ruth, I cannot imagine how two letters from me could have
been lost. You wmust change Postmen so frequently that they
never get a chance to learn the neighborhood!

In any case, I would be happy to speak to the Study Club on the
27th of April. You wmay use THE REBIRTH OF VIETNAM as a title

if you wish, or, if you prefer, VIETNAM: FARTHERMOST OUTPOST OF
THE FREE WORLD. Either will cover what I will say.

As for myself, I shall send you a brief biographical sketch the
beginning of next week, so you will be sure to have it in plenty
of time.

Jane Jjoins in sending very best wishes to you and Charlie.

Cordially,

Wesley R. Fishel
Professor
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